
Ahiahi Marie Koutou Katoa, Afternoon to everyone, 
 
Today reports go home for the Bilingual Unit (Te Kāhui o Ngā Mātā 
Raukura) and the Senior Syndicate.  The Junior Syndicate report to 
whānau will be on each child’s anniversary/weeks of schooling.  This is part 
of  National Standards.   
 
Please be aware these reports reflect how your child is tracking towards 
the end of year Ngāwhanaketanga (Bilingual) / National Standard 
(English / Mainstream).  The next report will be written in term 4. 
 
Next week we have Whānau Hui / Parent Teacher Interviews for those 
who receive a report - Bilingual and Senior Syndicates.  These interviews 
are to explain the reports in detail.  Each interview will last for 15 minutes. 
 If more time is required another meeting can be arranged.  Please bring 
your child with you as they will be able to participate and share their    
ideas.  Some teachers will be asking the children to lead the interviews.  
This will show that your child has input into their learning.   
 
Your child should have brought home a Parent Meeting Form which needs 
to be returned to the Office.  Please choose which night you would like to 
meet with the teacher.  Tuesday Night 3.15p.m.- 7.30p.m. and Wednesday 
Night 3.15p.m.-5.15p.m.  Next week your child will bring home a confirmed 
time for your interview.   
 
Please ring Margaret if you have not received the notice and want to 
make a booking. 
 
 
 
Graham Sands 
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